
                                      

 

Teacher: Becky and Tracy 
Learning Support: Sian, Michelle, Chloe 

Care Assistant: Tyler 
 

If you have any questions or concerns 
regarding your child, please do not 

hesitate to speak to us. We are here to 

help. Thank you. 
 

Welcome back! 
We hope you have all had a lovely Easter break. Welcome back for another 

exciting term at Discovery. It is wonderful to see all of the children back at school 

and ready for another fun filled term, packed full with lots of amazing 

opportunities to learn and develop. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outdoors! 

 As the weather inproves 

over this half term, we will 

be taking part in lots of 

outdoor learning.  Please 

make sure your child has 

wellies that fit, as we realise 

during the lockdown they 

may have out grown them. If 

we ever get any sunshine, 

please provide your child 

with a sun hat! 
 

 

 

Topic  

This half term our topic is ‘Farms’, we will be 

reading and sharing these story books. ‘Old 

MacDonald’, ‘Farm 1,2,3’,  ‘I love animals ad 

Hello Farm..  

  
We will continue counting, recognising and 

begin matching objects to numerals in maths. 

We will learn to sing and sign ‘Old MacDonald 

had a farm’, ‘Wind the bobbin up’, ‘BINGO’, 

‘How many animals on the farm’ and ‘The cows 

on the farm go moo, moo, moo’. 
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Showbie 

Please remember to upload photos and 

videos from home to share, we really do love 

seeing the lovely activities that you and your 

child are sharing at home. If you need any 

further help to set this up please do not 

hesitate to contact the us so we can help. 

you. 


